
Middle Level Forensic Association Of Wisconsin 
2025 State Championship Tournament 

 March 16th, 2024 
Brookfield Central High School 

16900 Gebhardt Rd, Brookfield, WI 53005 
 

 
Parents are not allowed to attend the State competition.  
 

2025 TENTATIVE SCHEDULE: 
 

7:00 AM​ Drop off in the lower lot and meet in the cafeteria at SMS. 
 

7:10 AM​ Load Buses  
 

7:50 AM​ Arrive at Brookfield Central High School 
 
8:15 AM​ Student meeting in the Field House. 
 
8:45 AM ​ Round 1 begins 
 
10:45 AM​ Round 2 begins 
 
11:30 PM ​ DJ and Photo Booth Begin in the Field House 
 
12:45 PM ​ Power Round postings begin.  If possible, postings will start ahead of 

schedule.  Rounds begin as soon as possible after postings. 
 
3:30 PM ​ AWARDS IN THE FIELD HOUSE  
 
4:15 PM ​ Tentative Departure time to SMS 
 
5:00 PM​ Tentative arrival time back at SMS 
 

Concessions will be available throughout the meet.  Please bring money to 
purchase any food you’d like, as well as money for the photo booth and possible 
forensics merchandise.  
If you preordered a meal, you can pick it up after 10:00 in the cafeteria.  
Since it is a long day, you may want to pack additional healthy snacks or meals.   
 

All previous meet rules apply. 
 
 
 
 

 



 
ATTENTION! ALL State Participants, Families, 

Teammates and Observers!!! 
 

Message from the Middle Level Forensics Association of Wisconsin: 
 

Because of the great growth of forensics at the middle level, and the 
wonderful qualification success of students during the season, the 

tournament is again in danger of exceeding the capacity of a high school 
campus.   

 
Because we are no longer in college lecture rooms for most of our 

competition, and are using high school classroom that are designed 
for smaller class sizes, there is a lack of space for observers in the 
competition rooms.  In many cases, there are only seats enough for 

competitors.  This means that there will be NO SPACE in the 
competition rooms for observers and guests.   

 
To provide a safe and hazard free environment, we ask that only 

competitors, coaches, judges, tournament volunteers and 
chaperones be present at the event.  Parents and family members 
who can observe during the season or at a Parent’s Night should NOT 
attend.  Non-competing team members should NOT attend.  Younger 
(or older) siblings should NOT attend.  Small children should NOT 
attend.  Anyone who does not have a role in competition or in the 

operation of the tournament should NOT attend.  If, for transportation 
reasons, family members must be in attendance, then please remain in 

the Field House, but do not add to the crowds in the competition 
rooms. 

 
 
In order to be fair to all and allow competitors the opportunity to do 
their best, there will be no outside observers allowed in the rooms. 

 
 

Please, take this request seriously and ask non-essential people to 
stay home. 

 
 

We regret that we do not have the space to allow all interested 
parties to come and celebrate the wonder that is State with us, but 

the safety of all whose presence is required must be our main 
priority. 


